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From: ivan99999 <ivan99999@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2015 10:16 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fwd: ALLSTATE

Attachments: 2258_001.pdf; sprint calls and to winnslows home (4)_resized.jpg; sprint calls and to 

winnslows home-2_resized.jpg; sprint calls and to winnslows home (2)_resized.jpg; 

sprint calls and to winnslows home (3)_resized.jpg; sprint calls and to winnslows home 

(4)-2_resized.jpg; sprint calls and to winnslows home (4)_resized_1.jpg; sprint calls and 

to winnslows home_resized.jpg

 
 
 
 
Sent on my Samsung Galaxy S® 5 

 
 
-------- Original message -------- 
From: ivan99999 <ivan99999@aol.com>  
Date: 04/07/2015 9:05 AM (GMT-05:00)  
To: Governor Hailey <governor@govoepp.state.sc.us>  
Subject: ALLSTATE  

HONORARY GOVERNOR HAILY 
I wish to reopen a complaint against Allstate Insurance. I recently provided a complaint in detail about their 
failing to send me bills and failing to send me cancellation notices resulting in a cancellation I was never 
informed about. And I had a small fender bender with one of my commercial vehicles so I am now having to 
pay out-of-pocket $4000 that allstate should have paid. I keep accumulating evidence that Allstate performed 
inappropriately in my situation. I appealed to the Attorney General of South Carolina but they stated that my 
case was not appropriate for them.  I am continuing to pursue this case with both the South Carolina Insurance 
Commission and the Illinois insurance Commission where allstate is headquartered. 
 
I do wish however to provide you my accumulated evidence and I wanted to offer your office a copy of the 
evidence. I have appealed to 60 minutes & the news papers to broadcast my case and perhaps create some 
influence in doing the right thing. 
 
So I'm not asking that you do anything except keep my complete file so that it can be inspected by someone. I 
am sending you a letter from Allstate dated January the 27th and which it contains a change in one of my 
commercial cars, a 2014 Toyota Corolla. This letter was dated around two weeks pass my supposed commercial 
cancellation on January the 14th. It contains nothing about the cancellation of my commercial policy. It also 
occurred four days prior to one of my vehicles being in a fender bender and resulting in a cost to me of 4000 
plus dollars. I think most people would find it extremely strange that an insurance company would be 
reorganizing your policy and never inform you that your commercial policy had cancelled. And this was two 
weeks after my commercial policy supposedly cancelled.  I have send you copies I think also of the 11 phone 
calls I made to my agent after january the 14th and before january 31 but am including them again year as 
evidence that I made frequent contact and never was informed of a cancelation.   
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respectfully submitted 
 
Ivan elder 
 
Sent on my Samsung Galaxy S® 5 


